THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS DEPARTMENT OF DESIGN LAWRENCE - KANSAS

October 10, 1938

Professor Forrest C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas

My dear Professor Allen:

Please allow me to express my personal appreciation as well as that of our students for the service which your Department offers in furnishing play equipment for picnic parties of University organizations. I judge this applies to the Faculty Women's Club picnics.

This is an innovation which, although some of us had not been conscious of its need in the past, will, I am sure, prove of very great value as one of the phases of our University life.

Very cordially yours,

Rosemary Ketcham Director of Design

RK: AB